
 

 

Construction Update – January 28, 2025  
 

 
UPCOMING COMMON AREA IMPACTS  
We want to keep our tenants and guests informed about potential impacts to daily routines at the 
property while ensuring everyone’s safety. Construction notices like this, along with wayfinding 
signage, posters, and axiis posts, will be shared throughout the redevelopment. 

 

01 EAST TOWER 3RD FLOOR – INACCESSIBLE AS OF JANUARY 28  

• As part of the redevelopment, the East Tower 3rd Floor will be inaccessible starting January 28. 
• Both elevator and stairwell access to this floor will be unavailable. 

 

02 5TH AVENUE PARKADE ENTRANCE – IMPACT BEGINS JANUARY 31  

• Starting January 31, the 5th Avenue Parkade Entrance will be aŨected by redevelopment work. 
• The entrance will remain fully accessible during regular hours (6:00am – 6:00pm). 
• After hours (6:00pm – 6:00am), the entrance will be reduced to one-lane controlled alternating 

traũc with security staŨ present. 
• Please drive with caution and follow all instructions from security and Indigo staŨ to ensure 

your safety. 

 

03 EAST TOWER LOBBY WORK COMMENCEMENT – FEBRUARY 1  

• Starting February 1, the existing East Tower entrance doors will be closed to accommodate 
redevelopment work. Hoarding will be installed around the aŨected areas over a few weeks. 

• Temporary doors will be installed in the East Tower lobby to maintain accessibility during the 
East Tower entrance renovation. Please follow all directional signage for safe navigation. 

 

 
 

Please follow all posted signage to ensure your safety, and the safety of others.  


